
Town of Belmont 

Notice of Balloon Test 

 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 5.F.16 of the Town of Belmont Site 

Plan Review Regulations that a balloon test will be held on Saturday June 19, 2021 

from 8 AM until 2 PM weather permitting, in connection with a Planning Board 

Site Plan Review application currently before the Board for Verizon Wireless to 

construct a wireless communication facility at 73 Bishop Road in Belmont. 

Alternate weather date Sunday, June 20, 2021 from 8 AM until 2 PM, or the first 

day following this date during which weather shall permit a balloon test. 

Balloon will be flown for one day at 150’ above ground level at 73 Bishop Road, 

Tax Lot 205-009-000-000. 

For more information or to review supporting documents for the application 

contact the Belmont Land Use office Monday through Friday 7:30AM to 4:00 PM. 


